
NIght
 Information will be offered to all community

members interested in running for city, 
school, and special district offices in the

November 5, 2024 General Election.

Kings County Gov. Center
Multi-Purpose Room Bldg. 1

1400 W. Lacey Blvd.
Hanford

email: elections@countyofkings.com 
for more info.

Presented by:
 The Kings County Elections Department

JUNE 19, 2024
6PM TO 8PM

information

Candidate

NOVEMBER 5, 2024
GENERAL ELECTION 


